April 11, 2023
Burger burn was held in Ricks hanger.
Rob called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM

For those wishing to camp at Oshkosh, please contact John Glasford for information about reserving campsites for
Airventure.

There is discussion about having the B-25 bomber come here in September. There will be a need for volunteers to
help during the event.

Rob gave an Airport Board meeting report.

It was suggested to have our chapter meetings in Sturgis, Spearfish, or Hot Springs during the summer months.
We plan to have the May 9 meeting in Hot Springs.

Steve Eichridge told us about a group called The Friends of Rapid City (The Rap Pack) to join with the GA
committee to help the general aviation community.

Program
Jerry Densmore did a demonstration on how to service an aircraft tire as well as tips to correctly replace the tube
and tire.

Meeting adjourned afterwards.



